

## **MEMORANDUM**

June 17, 2024

From: Leadership Team

To: Residents, staff, families and visitors Re: Three (3) COVID positive cases

As of writing of this memo on Monday, June 17, 2024, we have a total of three (3) COVID positive case in the building. The breakdown is as follows:

• Three residents in Independent Living

## A few reminders:

- If you are not feeling well, please take care of yourself, consult your primary care physician if applicable, and say home to avoid getting anyone else sick.
- We encourage the use of rapid self-tests, also called at-home tests, as a quick and convenient way to screen for COVID-19 on your own. You may find rapid tests in stores, pharmacies and online.